
 

 

 

Fowler and North Pine Streets 

Utility Improvement Project 

Two Week Look Ahead: October 28th – November 8th 

General Project Information: 

• Project work hours:  7am – 3:30pm for day work 

11pm – 5am for night work (if needed) 

Projected Construction Activities: 

 Week of  
October 28th 

• Contractor plans to be onsite to remove and lower manhole covers and 
valve boxes in preparation for final paving on Fowler Street.       

 

Week of 
November 4th  

• Contractor will begin stripping and disposing temporary pavement and 
grading sub-base in preparation for paving.   

• Contractor will install binder pavement on Fowler Street and raise 
manhole covers and valve boxes to grade in preparation of final overlay 
paving to be completed the following week.      

• Access to driveways will be restricted during the day, schedule is 
weather dependent, residents will be notified of driveway restrictions a 
day before major activity.     

 

 
 
Issue Date: October 30, 2019 

Please visit the Utility Improvement Project Page link at: 
https://www.salem.com/city-engineer/pages/federal-fowler-and-north-pine-streets-utility-improvement-project  
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